
 

 

CORK CATHEDRAL FAMILY OF PARISHES 
South Parish - St Patrick’s - Ss Peter & Paul’s 

Blackpool – The Glen – Ballyvolane - Sunday’s Well 

The Most Holy Trinity 
 

Cork Cathedral Family of Parishes  

Lotto 
 
Lotto Numbers:  24, 26, 28         Bonus: 05 
 
Jackpot: No winner 
 
Consolation prize:  1  winner 

 

This week’s jackpot is €19,350 
 

Lotto tickets are available for €2.50 each after the weekend Masses in all 
churches in the family of parishes.  

We thank you for your support in the Lotto 
 

We remember and pray for our  

Recently Deceased 
 

Kathleen O’Rourke – South Parish 
 

Philomena Walsh – South Parish 
(funeral in Ballyphehane) 

 

Collections taken Last Weekend 
 

• Cathedral €1,072 

• South Parish €630 

• St Patrick’s/Holy Family €835 

• Ss Peter & Paul’s €1,052 

• Blackpool/The Glen/ Ballyvolane 
€1,955  

There will be a second collection taken 
up this weekend 25th/26th May for the 
maintenance/refurbishment fund. 

 

 

 
The 98th Cork Eucharistic Procession to mark the feast of 
Corpus Christi will take place this weekend on Sunday. The 
procession will leave the North Cathedral at 3pm and 
make its way through the city to Saints Peter and Paul's 
where there will be a short liturgy and benediction of the 
Blessed Sacrament. Parish groups are encouraged to 
gather at the Cathedral and to process together under 
their parish banner. For those who may have mobility 
issues, you will be able to join the procession at the river 
side of the Opera House under a Eucharistic Banner.  The 
Stewards will facilitate and direct this group to join the 
Procession. The media reported that over four thousand 
people processed in 2023, and it is wonderful to see that 
the Eucharistic Procession continues to unite people of 
faith across Cork from many different communities and 
backgrounds.  The procession which will celebrate 100 
years in 2026, is a great public witness to our faith in the 
real presence of Jesus in the Eucharist.  People from 
Parishes throughout the Diocese and especially those 
around the city are strongly encouraged to join us for this 
important event for our city and our people of faith united 
around the Eucharist. 

CORK CATHEDRAL FAMILY OF PARISHES South Parish/Ss Peter & Paul’s/St. Patrick’s/Blackpool/Glen/Ballyvolane/Sunday’s Well  
+Canon John O’Donovan, Fr Kevin O’Regan, Fr Seán Crowley, Fr. Shinu Varghese, Fr Jilson Kokkandathail, Fr. Marius O’Reilly |  

Cathedral Parish Office Tel: 021 4304325 | Parish Mobile Emergency: 0864570292 or 0851471147| Email: cathedralinfo@corkandross.org | 
Website: www.corkcathedral.ie | Blackpool website: www.blackpoolparish.com | Facebook: www.facebook.com/bbgparish 

www.facebook.com/corkcathedral | South Parish Office Email: stfinbarrsouthparish@gmail.com |  
Ss Peter & Paul’s Parish Office Tel: 021 4276573 | Email: parishoffice@saintspeterandpauls.ie | Website: www.saintspeterandpauls.ie |  

St Patrick’s Parish Office Tel: 021 4518191| Email: stpatricksparishoffice1@gmail.com | Website: www.stpatrickscork.com 

mailto:cathedralinfo@corkandross.org
http://www.corkcathedral.ie/
http://www.blackpoolparish.com/
https://www.facebook.com/bbgparish
https://www.facebook.com/corkcathedral
mailto:parishoffice@saintspeterandpauls.ie
http://www.saintspeterandpauls.ie/
mailto:stpatricksparishoffice1@gmail.com
http://www.stpatrickscork.com/


 

 

 
Some assessment works on the church building will take place in the coming weeks. The information we gather 
will assist in planning future necessary work on the fabric of the building. Though the church will not be closed, 
access to some parts of the building will be necessarily restricted. We would ask for your understanding during 
this period while we examine what may be  required to preserve/improve this beautiful building. 
Please follow all signs/directions when using the church over this period, in particular all Health and Safety 
instructions. We look forward to your co-operation and support. 
 

-On behalf of the Working Group and the Priests of the Family of Parishes 
 

 
CONNECT Summer BBQ 
There will be a special CONNECT Summer 
BBQ for young adults aged 18 - 35 years on 
Thursday June 6th at 7pm in Mardyke House 
(T12 W8RP). 
It is a wonderful opportunity to meet other 
young people from across the Diocese of 
Cork and Ross.  The evening will include food, 
fellowship, music and much more. There is a 
nominal fee of €8.  To register simply go to 
eventbrite.ie and search for "CONNECT BBQ".  
Please do spread the word.  Come yourself 
and invite a friend. 

 

Glory be to the 

 

Father 
 

and to the 

 

Son 
 

and to the 

 

Holy Spirit 

 
 

Cork Alzheimers Café a safe place for people with Alzheimers and 
other dementias, their carers, family and friends 

along with social and health professionals to meet. 
Last Friday of each month 11- 12.30 pm in St Finbarrs Hospital, 

Douglas Road. 
Light refreshments provided free of charge. All welcome. 

 
Friday 31st May - Next meeting 

Art Therapy Session with Gillian Cussen from Crawford Art Gallery 

 

SAINT PETER AND PAUL’S 

PLEASE BEAR WITH US…… 

 



 

 

 


